
Mount Albion NEWS 
NewsewsMarch 2025

March 5 Vision Screening SK ONLY
March 6                 Big Crunch – Danceathon
March 7               Grad & Retake Photo Day
March 9 **Daylight Savings Time**
March 10 to 14    March Break 

(NO SCHOOL)
March 21               Favourite Outfit Day
April 7 & 8 Dental Screening

JK, SK, Gr 2 and Gr 7
April 18 Good Friday (no school)
April 21 Easter Monday (no school)

Attention Parents 

PARKING IN FRONT OF THE 
SCHOOL & DROP OFF

For the safety of all children, we kindly 
ask that you do not drop off students at 

the front of the school. 

Additionally, please refrain from 
parking in the handicapped spots. We 
have many families that require these 

spots, and it is difficult for them to 
maneuver their children inside when 

they are parked far away from the 
entrance.

Thank-you for your cooperation!

The school does not have any 
spoons, forks or cups. Please 
ensure that you pack all this for 
your kids so they can eat their 
lunch.



March News

Mount Albion School will be participating in The 
Great Big Crunch on Thursday, March 6, 2024. All 
students will receive a free apple to enjoy provided 
by FirstOntario Credit Union, The Ontario Produce 
Marketing Association, Drummond Farms and 
Tastebuds. Tastebuds supports our school's 
nutrition program and many others in Hamilton. If 
you would like to support school nutrition 
programs please make a donation on SchoolCash 
online or at www.tastebudshamilton.ca.   
Thank-you for supporting nutrition and learning!

March 6th

Picture Retakes and Grad 
Photos are on March 7th

If you'd like your child's picture 
retaken, please send an email or a 
note in the agenda requesting 
retakes. This will ensure your child 
gets another chance to shine in 
their photo!

Remember, if we don't receive this 
information, your child won't be 
able to get their picture redone. So, 
let's make sure they have the 
opportunity to capture their best 
smile!

Thank-you for your cooperation and 
support!



MEDICATION AT SCHOOL

This is a reminder that the school 
cannot dispense medications 

without the signed authorization of 
both a parent/guardian and 

physician. This includes such items 
as cough syrup, Tylenol and other 

over the counter medications.  
Please ask the  school office for the 

proper form for your doctor to 
complete for this purpose.  We are 

sorry for any inconvenience or 
added  expense this may cause, we 

must however follow HWDSB 
medical  protocols.

March News

ALL visitors and parents 
must report to the office 
upon entry to the school. 

LOST & FOUND
We have donated all the items in our
Lost and Found. Please remember to
put your child’s name on their items so
that we can return items when they
are lost. The bin will be emptied out
again at the end the month.

🎉 Exciting News!🎉

We are absolutely thrilled to announce our 

annual Ultra Neutron School Fundraiser! 

This year, we're turning up the fun with 

spectacular lighting and the best kid-

friendly music. Get ready to move and 

groove as we raise essential funds to 

support our school!

🏀🎶

We need the enthusiastic support of our 

amazing family and friends to reach our 

goal. Together, we can make it happen! 💪

Every student has been challenged to raise 

at least $25 for our Ultra Neutron 

Fundraising Event. Let's rally together and 

make a huge impact!

All the money raised will go directly 

towards new gym supplies for our students. 

Let's make this the best fundraiser yet!

Thank you for your incredible support! 



March News
❖ Registration for the 2025-26 school year opened

in February. 

❖ Your child is eligible for the two-year Kindergarten 
program in the calendar year that they turn 
four or five. 

❖ Your child must attend school if they are age six by September 1. 

❖ Please note that only parents or legal guardians can register their children for 
school.

❖ Register online to create an account, enter details and add your child to our 
student information system. If you have questions, please contact your local 
HWDSB school. 

❖ Your elementary school will contact you to verify information submitted. 
Required documents include:
❖ Proof of age (child’s birth certificate or passport);
❖ Proof of address (identification that shows parent/guardian’s current 

home address);
❖ Verification of date of arrival/immigration documents (if the child was 

not born in Canada).
❖ If registered using our print method, bring a completed Child 

Information Form, also available at your school.

Daylight saving time will 
begin this year on Sunday, 
March 9th at 2 a.m. local 
time. While we might lose 
an hour of sleep by 

“springing forward,” it 
also marks the day when 
we’ll begin to notice 
those longer daylight 
hours.

March 9th    - Daylight Savings 



March News

LOOKING FOR INFORMATION 

When looking for information about 
MOUNT ALBION School, you will always 

find it on our website 
www.hwdsb.on.ca/mountalbion/ 
Please SUBSCRIBE to our website.

We will also communicate directly with you 
by SchoolMessenger. 

March 10-14

School Bell Times
9:00 – Yard Supervision
9:15 – Student Entry
9:15 - 10:15 – Period 1

10:15 - 10:55 – Period 2
10:55 - 11:35 – Nutrition Break #1
11:35 - 12:35 – Period 3
12:35  - 1:15 – Period 4
1:15 - 1:55 – Nutrition Break #2
1:55   - 2:55 – Period 5
2:55  - 3:35 – Period 6
3:35 – Dismissal
3:35 - 3:50 – Yard Supervision

Contact Us
24 Kennard Street
Stoney Creek, ON

L8J 2E5
P: 905-560-0908

mountalbion@hwdsb.on.ca

Protect Yourself and 
Others | City of 

Hamilton

For more 
information 

regarding this 
and other Public 

Health 
Requirement, 

please visit the 
link below.

Favourite Outfit Day! 

Come to school 
wearing your 
favourite 
outfit and join in 
the fun!  

Friday March 21

https://www.hamilton.ca/people-programs/public-health/diseases-conditions/cold-flu-covid-19/protect-yourself-and-others

